
  

 
   

  
  

 
    

Priority Legislative Budget Projects Guideline Modification Notice 

The current guidelines have been taken off the website and are being significantly 
revised to allow for advance payment and to streamline the process. The advance 
payment will still require a funds transfer agreement and it will need to be executed by 
June 25th so that we can encumber the funds by June 30th.   We are working hard to 
get the guidelines revised and uploaded on the website within a week. Thanks for your 
patience while we work through the process. 


